
From: M.J King  
Sent: 16 May 2023 19:14 
To: Planning 
Subject: Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
To the planning team 
  
This is a very good idea for local people as there will be new and free 
exhibitions in old buildings which have not been accessible to the public for 
decades. 
  
The Observation Wheel is going to attract more families to the Market and 
support our local economy. 
  
Regards 
 
Mujammil Haque 
Camden gardens  
 


